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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: RDF representation of RDA relationship designators. Appendix 5: Issues relating to

minor changes in the RDA Toolkit

ACOC thanks the CILIP Representative for producing this detailed appendix relating to RDF
representation of RDA relationship designators.

ACOC supports the 16 recommendations, and suggests the recommended changes relating to RDA
Appendix K be discussed further to meld with the changes proposed in 6JSC/ALA/25 to revise and
expand this Appendix.

We have registered agreement with the recommended changes relating to Appendices | and J
already proposed by CILIP via the Fast Track process.



